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Tuesday 27th February 2024 
 

YEAR 4 MARWELL VISIT 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This half term, we are learning about endangered species and animal conservation.  
Therefore, on Tuesday 26th March, we will be taking the Year 4 children to 
Marwell Zoo, which is owned by Marwell Wildlife, a world-renowned, action-oriented 
charity leading conservation programmes in the UK and Africa. 
 
We will travel by coach and leave school promptly at 09:00 so please ensure your 
child arrives in plenty of time. We will then leave the park at 14:30 and return to 
school by 15:15 in order for the children to be back by the end of the day.  Children 
will need to wear school uniform, a warm coat and comfortable footwear such as 
trainers as there will be a lot of walking.  Please provide your child with a packed 
lunch and a bag to carry it in as they will be carrying it themselves all morning. 
Ideally, a rucksack or similar, so that the children can be hands-free and engage in 
the tasks throughout the day.  If your child receives a free school meal, a packed 
lunch will be provided for them, please indicate on the form.  
 
The total cost of the trip is £16.92.  The school is paying £6.92 towards the cost of 
the trip for each child and therefore, we are asking for a parental contribution of 
£10.00 per child.   
 
Please complete and submit this form, together with the medical form by Friday 15th 
March.  Once we have received the form we will add your child’s name to the trip, 
which will then appear online.  Please contact the school office if you need any 
assistance on how to do this.  We also have a card machine available for payments. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 

Zoe O’Shea      Stacey Woods     Millie Tanner      Hannah Hixon    Rebecca Wheeler 
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